
 
 

  

  MEMORANDUM – 2020-014 
 

 
TO               :     THE TRADING PARTICIPANTS 

 
SUBJECT   :     TRADING PARTICIPANTS’ CONTACT DETAILS 
 
DATE         :      20 April 2020 
 

 
As a result of the imposition of the enhanced community quarantine over the entire Luzon due 
to the coronavirus disease 2019 or COVID-19, the contact details of certain trading participants 
may have been tentatively changed.  
 
Thus, the Capital Markets Integrity Corporation (“CMIC”) requests the trading participants to fill 
out and submit to CMIC, not later than 22 April 2020, the  form which can be accessed by the 
link or the QR Code provided below: 
 
http://tiny.cc/TPECQContactInfo 
 

 
 
 
For your compliance. 

 
      (original signed) 

DAISY P. ARCE 
President 

 
 
 
 

     

ACD FHRAD IED SD 
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